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 Have you ever heard of “Book Talk”?  “Book Talk” is a happy meeting to talk 

about your favorite book with friends. Each student brought his or her favorite 

book and introduced the book. The students can introduce the story, the best 

part of the story.  The school library committee held the “Book Talk” for the 

first time. It was a lot of fun! They enjoyed talking about books. Let’s read 

books more and share the information with our friends. Reading books will 

inspire you.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

Our school librarian gave advice. 

Happy reading 


